
Nebraska Scholarship Fund

UP TO 
$1,000

The BLD Connection Nebraska Scholarship 
Fund is offering a college scholarship up to 
$1,000 for the 2025-2026 school year. 

Applicants must be high school seniors or current 
college/technical school first-year students who 
are, or plan to, enroll in a program related to 
the lumber and building materials industry or 
construction industry for the 2025-2026 school 
year.

Scholarships are awarded in the amount of up 
to $1,000. Applications must be returned to the 
BLD Connection office by March 1, 2025. Award 
winners will be announced in April 2025.

BLD Connection – Nebraska Scholarship Fund was established to encourage and support 
students entering educational programs related to the LBM and construction industries. 
BLD Connection is a trade association representing the retail lumber and building 
materials operations and their suppliers serving the states of Arkansas, Iowa, Kansas, 
Minnesota, Missouri, Nebraska, North Dakota, South Dakota, Upper Michigan, and 
Wisconsin.

2025-26 Application 
Deadline:
March 1, 2025

To learn more and 
download the application 
visit: 

www.bldconnection.org/
professional-development/
scholarships
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